
 
       

What a fantastic start to our Autumn Half Term 2 we are having at Woodhouse!  Your 
children have been great in their efforts to develop their learning and build on the fine start 
which they made to the new school year. 
 
Last week, we spent a lot of time thinking hard about remembrance and the incredible 
sacrifice and service given by so many people over the years.  We particularly thought 
about the end of World War 1 and the incredible legacy of that horrific conflict.  The 
children have been reflecting on remembrance and the poignancy of the poppy.  Children 
worked as a whole school to produce a fantastic art installation of a giant poppy on the 
playground – using their books to create a much greater image together than would be 
possible on their own.  In classes children have been creating artwork as well as studying 
and writing war poetry.  We had a very special service of remembrance as a school on 
Friday.  I was very proud of how sensitive, reflective and respectful our children were 
throughout the week.  This week we have been taking part in the national anti-bullying 
week within school and next week we will be thinking all about democracy.  The themes 
the children learn about through assemblies, collective worship and PSHE are key 
components to becoming effective citizens of the future.  Why not have conversations with 
your child to discuss some of these themes together and share with them your knowledge 
and experience.   
 
We have all enjoyed two wonderful class assemblies this week, from 2M and 5S.  It was 
wonderful to see the hard work which had gone into preparing for a public performance 
from children and staff.  Thank you all those parents who were able to support the children, 
it is very much appreciated.  I am very grateful for the wonderful support from families 
which our school receives and thank you all for the effort you put in to getting the best for 
your child.  You received the half termly curriculum newsletters this week, and there are a 
number of ideas of how you can support your child at home across the curriculum.  If there 
is anything you would like support or help with, or if you have concerns please do speak 
to your child’s teacher.  We are committed to sustaining the strong partnership we enjoy 
with parents, which also means putting things right on occasion.  Staff and leaders are 
always available to speak with you, no matter how minor the query. 
 
I hope that you have a lovely weekend.  Thank you for all that you do to work with our 
school and ensure your child meets their full potential.   

Yours sincerely, Mr O Wilson – Head Teacher  

 

Lunch Menu for 
19th - 23rd  
November   

Money raised for Children in Need so far: £315  

Thank you so much! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

   

   

 

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Beef 
Cheeseburger 

Or  
Vegetarian 

Burger  
With Curly 

Fries  
 

EYFS & Key 
Stage 1  

Spaghetti 
Bolognese 
With Garlic 

Bread  
 

Key Stage 2 
Lasagne With 
Garlic Bread 

Roast 
Chicken, 

Roast 
Potatoes, 

Stuffing With 
Gravy 

Chip Shop 
Day 

 
Breaded Fish  

Or  
Sausage or 
Vegetarian 

Sausage With 
Chips 

Pizza Day 
 

Meat Feast Or 
Margherita 

With 
Chips 

 
Breaded Fish 

With 
Chips 

Vegetarian 
Sausage With 

Potatoes  

Quorn Fillet, 
Roast 

Potatoes, 
Stuffing With 

Gravy 

Sweetcorn 
Peas 

Green Beans 
Carrots 

Mixed 
Vegetables  
Cabbage  

Choice of 
Accompaniments

: 
Mushy Peas, 
Curry Sauce, 
Gravy, Baked 
Beans, Cheese 

Baked Beans  
Mixed 

Vegetables  

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Jacket Potato 
With A 

Selection Of 
Fillings 

Selection of 
Sandwiches  

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Selection of 
Sandwiches 

Jam Sponge  
Eve’s Pudding 
With Custard  

Chocolate 
Cracknel  

Pancakes   Mousse 

Available Daily – Fresh Bread, Fresh Fruit, Fresh Fruit Pots, Fruit Yoghurts and 
Salad Bar 
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Wednesday 21st Nov – Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents  

(2 – 3) 

Wednesday 21st – Wednesday 28th Nov – Book Fayre in the Hall  

(Open after school either in the hall or outside the main office) 

Friday 23rd November – Non-Uniform day – Children to bring a  

bottle for the Christmas Fayre tombola  

(e.g. shampoo, juice, wine etc.) 

Thursday 29th Nov – 6L Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Thursday 29th Nov – Year 5 Parent Workshop (2 – 3:15) 

Tuesday 4th Dec – Nursery Nativity in the Hall (9 – 9:30) 

Wednesday 5th Dec – Christmas Fayre  

(Food in the canteen from 3:30 – 4:30, Fayre starts at 4:30 – 6)  

Thursday 6th Dec – 6D Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Thursday 6th Dec – Year 5 Harry Potter Cinema Visit  

Friday 7th Dec – Open Afternoon for Prospective Parents (2 – 3) 

Tuesday 11th Dec – Reception Nativity (9:15 – 9:45 & 2 – 2:30) 

Wednesday 12th Dec – Christmas Dinner Day 

Thursday 13th Dec – Nursery & Reception Visit to Severn Valley   

Friday 14th Dec – Christmas Jumper Day (Bring £1 donation for Save the Children charity) 

Friday 14th Dec – Arts Assemblies (KS2: 9 – 9:30 & KS1: 2:45 – 3:15) 

Tuesday 18th Dec – KS1 Nativity (9:15 – 9:45 & 2:30 – 3) 

Thursday 20th Dec – KS2 Carol Concert at St Faith & St Laurence  

Church (10 – 10:30) 

Friday 21st Dec – Last day of half term 

Monday 24th Dec – Friday 4th Jan – Christmas Holiday 

Spring Term 2019 

Monday 7th Jan – Staff Training Day (School Closed to Children) 

Tuesday 8th Jan – First day back for children 

Friday 11th Jan – Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Theatre Visit – The Tiger Who Came to Tea 

Wednesday 23rd Jan – Young Voices at the Resorts World Arena (LG) (12 – 8) 

Wednesday 13th Feb – EYFS & KS1 Pirate & Princess Disco (4 – 5) 

Friday 15th Feb – Arts Assemblies (KS2: 9 – 9:30 & KS1: 2:45 – 3:15) 

Friday 15th Feb – Last day of half term 

Monday 18th Feb – Friday 22nd Feb – Spring Half Term Break. 

Monday 25th Feb – First day of half term 

Thursday 7th Mar – World Book Day (Details to follow) 

Thursday 14th Mar – Year 5 Parent Workshop (2 – 3:15) 

Friday 15th Mar – Comic Relief Event (Details to follow) 

Wednesday 20th Mar – RW Class Assembly (9 – 9:30) Parents invited 

Monday 1st Apr – Autism Awareness Day 

 

 

 

 

Joke of the Week  

How does the moon cut his hair?  

Answer below  

 

Joke of the Week Answer  

Eclipse it 

Anti-Bullying Week 
This week at Woodhouse our focus has been on Anti-Bullying Week. We 
already have a strong ethos of anti-bullying around school and this is 
reflected in the positive attitudes of our children. 

To mark the week, each class has revisited their anti-bullying 
statements and created a range of fantastic displays for their 
classroom doors that reiterates their  
stance on bullying. The overwhelming  
response is that Woodhouse says NO  
to bullying.  

In addition to our whole school display,  
here are a few of our classroom door  
displays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Diary 

   Dates 



 
       

                                              5th – 9th November 2018 

                                                Yearly attendance is currently running at: 96.49% 
          Last Week’s attendance was: 97.35% 
Our Attendance target for this year is 97%  

Class Attendance for the week   Class Attendance for the week 

Nursery 92.77%  3A 98% 
RO 96.38%  3N 98.33% 
RW 99%  4W 98.46% 
1L 97.33%  4F 93.93% 
1R 99.33%  5W 97.99% 
2M 97.42%  5S 98.67% 

2WP 98.67%  6WO 94% 
Rainbow 97.78%  6L  99% 

  6D 96% 
 
Congratulations to 1R who had the best class attendance for last 
week. We had 80 lates last week across all year groups. These, 

no matter how small, are lost learning time.  

 

 

Useful Contacts 

Sensupport@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

- Use this email for any concerns regarding support with learning 
or any special educational needs.  

- Emails picked up by Miss Mason (SENDCo), Mr Kennedy 
(Learning Mentor) & Mrs Dallaway (Speech & Language 
Therapist)  

friendsofwoodhouse@woodhouse.priacademy.co.uk 

- This email address is used for anything concerning the Friends of 
Woodhouse group.  

- The emails are picked up Mr Kennedy & Miss Mason and will be 
forwarded to the appropriate people.  

 

 

 

 

 

The following children were Star of the Week for the week ending 9th November  

Reception     Year Three    Year Six  

Tyler     Reuben    Wina 
Rae’y     Iffah     Sophie 
Faith     Abbey     Susan 
Adelina    Zoe     Luke 
                    Misha 
               Kiran 
Year One    Year Four 
            Special Mention: 
Jayden    Deshawn     
Deekshidan    Tega     Elizabeth in Year 6 
Ma Hawa    Bahir     is now a multi- 
Jeron     Layla     Millionaire reader  
          on Accelerated    
Year Two    Year Five    Reader 
            (2,109,015 words) 
Charlie    Benjamin     
Asiyah     Grace F 
Harry K    Salah 
Amelia     Cody 

The following children were Star of the Week for the week ending 16th November  

Reception     Year Three    Year Six 

Aaryz     Mitchell    Corey 
Ruben     Monique    Kianu 
Michaella    Sotonye    Sienna 
Rayhanah    Keri     Roheyatou 
            Gracie 
Year One    Year Four    Simran 

Harley     Samir 
Sarah N    Amione 
Maryam    Shae 
Kai     Mariyah 

Year Two    Year Five 

Ayat     Fatima 
Tanaka    Travis 
Daniel     Jack 
Phoebe    Fabio 

Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly 
Lates 

NSY RO RW 1L 1R 2M 2WP 3A 3N 4W 4F 5W 5S 6WO 6L 6D 

Before 
reg 

5 5 7 2 1 4 6 14 4 1 5 3 9 4 2 2 

After 
reg 

0 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 

1R 

Congratulations to all of these children 
who have gone over and above with 
their effort in class and around school 
this week. We are very proud of each 
and every one of you. Keep up the good 
work.   
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